COMMUNIQU!

RETURN OF EMPLOYEES (ROE)
(INCOME YEAR 2016-2017)

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) wishes to thank ALL employers who have filed their
Return of Employees (ROE) by the due date of 15 August 2017.

Employers who have not yet submitted their ROE for the income year 2016-2017 are requested to
file same forthwith. Exceptionally, no penalties will be charged where the ROE is filed on or before
24 August 2017.

Employers are kindly reminded that the ROE should include ALL employees together with their
respective National ID Number.

Failure to submit the ROE by 24 August 2017 entails a penalty of Rs 5000 per month or part of a
month, up to a maximum of Rs 20000.

For any additional information, phone on our hotline 207 6086 or call at MRA's Customer Service
Centre, Head Office, Ehram Court, Port Louis.
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